Kelly Library Media Center 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
Hello! My name is Emily DeBaun-Orr, and I am the media specialist at Kelly Elementary School. I am excited to get to know you and your child during your child’s time here at Kelly.

In the next few weeks, your child will begin to borrow books from the school library. 
We will be preparing for this special day during your child’s regular class visits by explaining library behavior and the proper way to care for books. 
You can help by:

· putting library books away in a special and safe place, 
· keeping library books clean and in good condition, 
· returning library books the day before your child’s next library class visit. 
Reading is a lifetime habit and is best begun at an early age. We encourage you to share in this important event for your child, and hope you and your children enjoy reading together every day!
If you have any questions about our library program, please contact me! You are always welcome to come to the library right before school and right after school to borrow books to enjoy with your children. In addition to the general collection, we have a “Family Library” section we hope you will find useful. For more information about our library program, please visit our website (woboe.org), click on our school, and click on the Library Media Center link. 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Orr 
Librarian 
------------------------------------------------------------------------
Please sign below and return this form to your child’s classroom teacher. 
Child’s name: ______________________________________ 
I give permission for my child to borrow books and understand that he/she is responsible for returning the books in the same condition as borrowed and on time. I understand that if my child loses or damages a library book or magazine, I will be responsible for paying the replacement cost.
Parent or Guardian signature: ____________________________________   
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